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We ask you to reconsider our organizations’ request for full access to the Guantánamo 
Bay detention camps and honor it in light of the current DoD review.  According to your 
executive order, the DoD review “shall be completed within 30 days and any necessary 
corrections shall be implemented immediately thereafter.”  We ask that, if granted full 
access, our independent review should take place within the next few weeks, to allow 
time for us to finalize our report and recommendations before the completion of the 
DoD’s review. 
 
The Bush administration’s past policy of secrecy regarding detention conditions at 
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standing in the world, and place pressure on other governments to open their detention 
centers for independent inspections. 
 
Furthermore, independent review of conditions of confinement by human rights 
organizations will assist your administration in revising its policies and improving 
detention conditions in the camps.  If granted full access, our independent human rights 
delegation would include experts on detention conditions and medical professionals, and 
would offer your administration concrete recommendations on how to improve 
conditions of confinement in order to comply with relevant national and international 
standards and guidelines on persons in detention.  
 
We hope that you will act quickly on this matter in the interest of transparency and the 
protection of human rights. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anthony D. Romero, Executive Director, American Civil Liberties Union 
 
Larry Cox, Executive Director, Amnesty International USA 
 
Elisa Massimino, Executive Director, Human Rights First 
 
Kenneth Roth, Executive Dir


